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Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
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Aaron Schuit <aaronschuit@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 24, 2017 at 4:44 PM
To: permitting@portlandmaine.gov, buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov
Cc: Kelli Schuit <kelli.m.schuit@gmail.com>

Hello,

Attached, please find an amended application for a wastewater disposal system for 30 Highland Ave Peaks Island. The
old system has been removed and the site evaluator has been to the site for a new evaluation, so I appreciate your
timely review of this amended application so that we can finish the project as soon as possible.

Thank you so much for your time and I look forward to hearing back from you as soon as possible.

Have a great day!

Kind regards,
Aaron
274-8545
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